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Dear parents/ guardians, 
 
Preschool Parking 
It is very important that all families respect our neighbours and do not park in the private driveway next to 
the preschool off the Horsley Drive. Although this looks like a small road, it is actually a private driveway. 
Unfortunately, one of our neighbours called and explained that he was over an hour late to work the    
other day as he could not get out of the driveway due to parents parking there. I understand it means a 
longer walk, but families must not park in this driveway, it is private property. 
 
Parent Survey 
Later this week a link will be shared with parents via the school app for a quick ‘Parent Satisfaction’     
survey. I ask as many parents as possible complete the survey to ensure a clear overall view of parent 
opinion. It will only take a few minutes and will help shape the school’s direction for 2020. 
 
Meet the Teacher 
Teachers will conduct Meet the Teacher information sessions this Thursday 20 February. There will be 
two identical sessions for each stage, 3:15-4:15pm and 5-6pm. There will also be a 4:15-5pm session 
with the Community Languages teachers. Parents are encouraged to attend to be informed on what their 
children will learn this year and stage routines for 2020. I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Student Leadership Induction 
Thank you to the families who were able to attend the induction assembly last Thursday. It was a     
pleasure watching the students take on their roles with great pride. I look forward to working with each 
team of leaders.    Thank you to Mrs Bui for organising the assembly. 
 
Have a wonderful fortnight. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Jodi Harris 
Relieving Principal 



SCHOOL DATES TO REMEMBER  

 
Wed 19 Feb AMEP English Classes 
Thurs 20 Feb Meet the Teacher 
Mon 24 Feb Playgroup 
Wed 26 Feb AMEP English classes 
 

PROFESSIONAL LEARNING 

 
 
Wed 19 Feb  Write, Know, Teach 
   Grammar and Teaching Professional Learning 
Mon 24 Feb Leadership team coaching course 
Thur 25 Feb Jann Farmer Hailey Stage 3 coaching 
 

Highlights for the Swimming Carnival 

Did you know Smithfield Public School has a speech and occupational 
therapist that can complete assessments or provide therapy during 
school hours? 

Allied Health Partnerships. 

Address: 102 Nuwarra Rd, Moorebank NSW 2170 

Phone: (02) 8734 3065 

On Tuesday, students aged 8 to 13 enjoyed a sunny day at Fairfield Leisure Centre for this 
year's swimming carnival. Many competitors took to the pool for their races, while all students 
participated in water play activities and games. Students displayed exemplary behaviour at all 
times. We would like to extend a big thank you to our parent helpers and teachers who helped 
to ensure the day ran smoothly. Age swimming champions, certificates and house champions 
will be announced at the whole school assembly on Friday of Week 5.   
 
 
Miss Sander and Mr Sun 
Carnival Organisers  

https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1CHBF_en-GBAU805AU805&sxsrf=ACYBGNTP58Z46QiTqi8b6V_KUREzJsoPlA:1581935169510&q=allied+health+partnerships+address&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAOPgE-LVT9c3NMwwN60qMC1I1pLNTrbSz8lPTizJzM-DM6wSU1KKUouLF7EqJebkZKamKGSkJuaUZCgUJBaV5KUWFWd
https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1CHBF_en-GBAU805AU805&sxsrf=ACYBGNTP58Z46QiTqi8b6V_KUREzJsoPlA:1581935169510&q=allied+health+partnerships+phone&ludocid=9263316472076185503&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjvg9jer9jnAhXJXCsKHc8FC3UQ6BMwFXoECBMQAg

